
 
 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
Date Posted: 20 March 2024 

 

 
Proposed Aroroy Branch Lite Building Construction (New Unit) 

 
 

LANDBANK is inviting interested contractors/vendors to participate in the 
budget discovery/exploratory for the LANDBANK's Aroroy Branch Lite 
Building Construction (New Unit). 
 
The proposed construction of this Branch as part of LANDBANK’s program of 
increasing the Bank’s touchpoint and improving the Bank’s Corporate Image. 
 
For interested providers, please email or call: 
 
Jay Mark P. Estinopo  
jestinopo@mail.landbank.com  
8522-0000 loc 2349 
 
Ma Victoria B. Bernardo  
arch_aveck@yahoo.com.ph  
8522-0000 loc 2202 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


